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Ken Hunt <kpja58@gmail.com> Sun, Dec 5, 202
To: psc@utah.gov

Please reject the IRP for PacifiCorp in our State.
The reductions they promised in 2019 to customers for a detailed plan to move away from coal have not been

implemented.
In fact, PacifiCorp will be that last publicly traded utility to burn coal in the West all the way up to 2042.

With dropping snowpack, deepening droughts, longterm haze and particulate pollution in Utah in just makes se
Rocky Mountain and PacifiCorp accountable for our kids and grandkids.
Thank you.
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